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FLORIOA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

ICY 1 21996

L-86-201

Mr. Roger D. Walker, Director
Division of Reactor Projects
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street N.W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Dear Mr. Walker:

Re: Turkey Point Units 3 R 0
Docket Nos. 50-250 and 50-251
Ins ection Re ort 250-85-13 and 251-85-13

Your letter dated April 11, 1986 requested supplemental information regarding our
response to Finding six (6) in the referenced report; below please find that
information. We are using the 1980 Edition through Winter 1981 Addenda of
Section XI of ASME code as referenced in the second 10 year Inservice Inspection
(ISI) Program (submitted to you in L-85-57 dated 02-00-85 and L-80-301 dated ll-
20-80).

Please contact us should you require further information.

Very truly yours,

C. O. Woo
Group Vi resident
Nuclear Energy
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cc: Dr. 3. Nelson Grace, Region II, USNRC
Harold F. Reis, Esquire
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PEOPLE... SERVING PEOPLE
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